
Investment and development 
projects formulation and 
implementation
The opportunity becomes a major impact

Advisory on project 
conception

 Feasibility studies  

Advisory services on 
project contracts 

Project finances advisory

Legal advice 
ensuring legal feasibility 
of projects

Financing search and 
leverage

Private or public Budget 
management with resources

Advisory on bidding and 
hiring processes for goods 
and services 
management

Monitoring and evaluation of 
physical & financial results

Suppliers and contracts 
management

Operative processes & 
procedures designs and 
training tasks

Communication programs for 
stakeholders.

Measurement Indicators

Progress reports

Social, economic, environ-
ment and legal impact 
studies

Document management and 
traceability

Integrated scope manage-
ment and other changes. 

Planning 

Implementation 

Monitoring and 
evaluation 

Opening of projects in 
developing countries.

Opening of services in 
development projec.

Development
projects and
international
commercial
representations



Transport and sustainable 
urban mobility systems

Urban mobility 
master plans

Integrated transport 
systems

Turistic and urban 
cable cars 

Logistic and freight 
tranport

Market research and 
transport demand

Transport system 
modeling 

Road impact and 
modal integration 

Non-motorised urban 
transport systems



Renewable energy 
& enviroment

Electric renewable energy 
studies (water, wind, solar 
or geothermic powered 
energy)

Water studies (risks, residual 
treatments, sanitation)

Disaster Risk Reduction / 
Climate Change Adaptation

Biomass energy

Waste management

Enviroment studies



Preliminar studies 
and project design


